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Many thanks to you all for the support you showed the school and staff during the recent Ofsted inspection. Everyone worked hard to showcase the school’s successes and the inspectors commented on the exceptional children that we have in this school. They really are a credit to all of us! 


Thank you to all of you who answered the online questionnaire and those who gave up their time to talk to the inspectors on the playground. Your responses were extremely touching!





We are swiftly approaching the end of term which is traditionally an extremely busy one! We are planning some exciting learning and enrichment opportunities and are hoping that your usual support will continue for these forthcoming events.











December 2017





Christmas Jumper Day Tuesday 19th December


Wear a Christmas jumper to the Christmas party! Please bring a donation of 50p. All donations will go to Save the Children. Please help us to support this worthwhile charity.





Polite notice


  Please may we take this opportunity to remind parents that if your child would like a snack at breaktime we are more than happy for them to bring in a piece of fruit or some vegetable sticks. Unfortunately, cereal bars or yoghurts are not allowed. Similarly, flavored water or squash is not allowed in drinks bottles for the classroom. Thank you for your understanding.





Dates for your diary…


29th NOV – 4SL class assembly 9.00am


5th December – Year 4 Roman Market 2.30pm


6th Dec – 9.30 am KS1 Christmas play


7th Dec – 2.00 pm KS1 Christmas play


11th Dec- EYFS NB and JD class Christmas play.


12th Dec – Christmas Craft Fair.


13th Dec – Christmas Dinner Day


14th Dec – KS2 Carol concert 9.00 am and 6pm


19th Dec- Christmas Jumper day- bring 50p -Christmas party day- End of term!


School re-opens for pupils on Wednesday 3rd January 2017.
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Congratulations to the following classes who have achieved the highest attendance:








13th November 2017 


2JS 99.6%





20th November 2017- 


1CC/AB 99.6%











Important





A fond farewell…


We are sad to announce that Mrs. Jackson will be leaving us after Christmas. She has been a familiar and well-loved face amongst the children, parents and staff and we wish her all the best for her future adventures. 


Mr Fair will be taking over Mrs. Jacksons teaching responsibility after Christmas and we hope that parents will give him a warm welcome!


Also, Mr Redfern ( trainee teacher) will be working in 1SDS between the 8th January and 16th March. His teaching will be supervised by Mrs Dawson Smith.








